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Goal 1: The District will strive to provide the best possible educational programs.  

• Congratulations to the Class of 2022.  We hope for the best for all of you in your future endeavors.  

• Congratulations to the following Cardinals of the week:  
o Halle McElmury 
o Kate Herber 
o Kaitlyn Devorak 

• Congratulations to our spring sports teams.  Thank you to the coaches for all of your hard work and to Mr. 
Justman for his weight room support for all of our teams.  A special shout out to our state participants: Garrett 
Bonow, Anna Hennessy, and Tanner Mundt.  

• Thank you to all of the LAHS staff for their support of our students this year.  We know it takes a village, and we 
can’t make it without all of our staff.   

Goal 2: The District will strive to hire, develop, and maintain the best possible staff.  

• We would like to thank Mr. Ellinghuysen for all of his years of service and congratulate him on his impending 
retirement.   

• We would like to thank the staff that will not be returning for their service to the district and wish them the best 
of luck.  

• We would like to welcome Amy Kelly and Meagan Caron to LAHS as our new PE and English teachers.  

Goal 3: The District will strive to maintain a positive emotional and safe climate for learners and staff.  

• We held homegoing festivities on May 31 through June 3.  Thank you to student council for all the activities and 
for all the student body that participated in the assembly activities.  
 

Goal 4: The District will strive to maintain and improve the district infrastructure. 

• We are ready for summer cleaning and a few new projects.  Hopefully, pictures to come.   

• Please take advantage of the pickleball nets that were recently put up.  Thanks to maintenance for installing the 
poles this spring and to Mrs. Schultz’s class for helping with the nets.  

 

Upcoming Events: 

August 10 – Fall Sports Meeting and Impact Testing 

August 30 – All Student High School Orientation Night 


